
April 17, 2018 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Eric Skoog, Chairman presiding. All members were present.  

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board approved the hiring of the following: 
 
 Gene VonTersch – Road Maintance w/ CDL – Season Part-Time 
 Hunter Lilleholm – Road Maintenance w/ CDL – Seasonal Part-Time 
 David Reisz – Road Maintenance – Seasonal Part-Time 
 Andrew Vary – Road Maintenance w/CDL – Seasonal Part-Time 
 Ben Schaben – Engineering Technician – Seasonal Part-Time 
 Brent Johnson – Engineering Technician – Seasonal Part-Time 
 Vernis Nihsen – Roadside Maintenance – Seasonal Part-Time 
 Doug Thede – Roadside Maintenance – Seasonal Part-Time 
 
The Board met with Dr. Crabb to discuss recommendation for a medical examiner investigator. 

The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for March 2018. 

During Citizen’s Input, members of the Manilla Historical Society met with the Board to discuss funding. 

The Board met with Chuck Ettleman to discuss and prepare for a Budget Amendment for FY 2017-2018. 

On motion, duly seconded, the Board adjourned at 11:18 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


